
 
 

1818 H Street NW    Washington, DC 20433 USA 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Hon. Vahe Hovhannisyan 

Minister of Finance 

Ministry of Finance  

1 Melik-Adamyan St. 

Yerevan 0010 

Republic of Armenia 

 

 

Re: Armenia: Enabling Universal Health Coverage Program 

Corrigendum to the Loan Agreement 

 

Dear Mr. Hovhannisyan: 

 

 We refer to the Loan Agreement for the Enabling Universal Health Coverage 

Program between the Republic of Armenia and the International Bank for Reconstruction 

and Development, dated July 25, 2024.  

It has come to our attention that the numbering under Section IV.A of Schedule 2 

to the Loan Agreement has been erroneously stated. “Section IV.A.3” of Schedule 2 to the 

Loan Agreement should read “Section IV.A.2”.  

This corrigendum becomes effective as of the date of this letter. We would 

appreciate if you could send us at your earliest convenience confirmation that you have 

received this letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Carolin Geginat 

Country Manager for Armenia 

Europe and Central Asia Region 

 

 

 

22-Jan-2025
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